PBA 2023 April Committee Reports
Submitted by VP Ruth Hawkins

Judges Training Committee: Chair Liza Sanford-Crane   Members: Lisa Roskopf & Ruth Hawkins  
The JTC is pleased to announce Kari Schroeder as the newest Judge to join the Sanctioned PBA Licensed Judge List!   Congratulations to Kari!  We look forward to seeing you in the show ring, Kari!!
We have one test being graded and one other member going through the Judges training. If anyone would like more information on how to apply to become a judge, please contact Liza Sanford-Crane. We would love to train a few more judges! 

Merchandise Committee: Chair Erica Johansen   Members: Ruth Hawkins & Collen McGee
Budget $500
There are no merchandise projects on going now.  One Fiber Fun book was sold this last quarter. 
If the different PBA shows would like to offer shirts like we did last show season, please contact the committee.  

Education Fund Committee: Chair Patricia Young   Members: none   Budget: $600 
In the last meeting it was approved to spend $600 funds for educational materials for a Mother Earth News Fair event. After ordering the materials the total came to $350.86! SO... the Education Fund still has funds left ($249.14) to use for the year!
The Education Fund Committee would welcome a couple members to the committee. If you are interested in more information about being on the committee, please reach out to Patricia Young or Ruth Hawkins. 

Treasurer: Fran Bishop
Treasurer's Report beyond the spreadsheet I prepare which is not available until I receive the Registrar's report for March. I have submitted the IRS 990-N electronic report for the years 2022. I have submitted the not-for-Profit Corporation Annual Report and payment to the State of Kansas for this year. I have paid the yearly liability policy for the Directors. Once I get Brette's report, I will finalize the income/expense spreadsheet and submit that.

Youth Committee: Chair Janet Tilp 	Members: none
I am currently interviewing four 4-H youths who will be graduating this year.  I am asking them about their 4-H and FFA career with Pygora goats. I plan to submit them to the Pygora Pipeline in the next edition.  I had hoped to put in the last one, but missed the deadline. 
The Youth Committee would welcome some new committee members. Please contact Janet Tilp or Ruth Hawkins for more information on joining the Youth Committee team! 

Webmaster Update: Joseph Gherardi
I do not have much for this quarter. I have been keeping up to date on the website as needed. Any reports or meeting minutes have been updated as needed. There were a few goats added to the permanent grand champion list that were also updated. I have not been having any issues.

Nothing reported for the following committees: 
Archives: Fran Bishop  
Breed Standard Committee: Chair Brette Soucie, Members:  Lisa Grzeskowiak, Terri Kistler, Debbie Eubanks, Amanda Sadowski, Beverly VanHook-Schrey
Fiber Committee: Chair Mandi Sadowski, Member: Kira Marks 
Newsletter Editor: Kelly Shields (Budget $2400) 
Public Relations Committee: Chair Robin Oliver, Members: Kari Schroeder, Ruth Hawkins & Collen McGee (Budget $1250) 
Registrar: Brette Soucie Show Secretary: Robin Oliver ($500) 

